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Communications 

Water safe to drink in Resolute Bay 

 

Start Date: September 14, 2017 
End Date: September 19, 2017 
 
Resolute Bay, NU          30 sec 

 

The Department of Health would like to assure residents of Resolute Bay that the 

community’s drinking water is safe to drink.  

In June, the Department advised that it was working with the Department of Community 

and Government Services on an odour issue limited to the utilidor system. This is an 

annual occurrence, and the issue has been resolved. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact the Resolute Bay hamlet office at 

867-252-3616, or the environmental health officer at 867-975-4800.  
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